
Information COVID -19 (33)
To the entire IST community,

Today’s decision by the Council of Ministers to back off the deconfinement phase and enter an alert 
situation in the Lisbon results in the need to maintain the testing program “ Técnico, regresso seguro” until 
the end of the examination’s season.

Therefore, in the next weeks, messages will again be sent out to schedule rapid tests, with priority being 
given initially to all the people from the IST community who, for various reasons have not yet had the 
opportunity to take these tests.

At the same time, the IST Community will continue to be able to perform PCR tests by filling out the form 
available at https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdH3yBqHySWLJyDBmsgK1rpgE_54H3zOFlb5zdp
WTBgYHRQ1w/viewform.

Stay protected, stay healthy!

Rogério Colaço
President of IST

More information 
Updates to the Técnico community about the Coronavirus.
This website is constantly updated.

https://tecnico.ulisboa.en/coronavirus

Contacts 
For more informations about Coronavirus/COVID-19 at Técnico,
contact us by email

covid19@tecnico.ulisboa.pt 


